
MURALIDHAR GIRLS' COLLEGE 

KOLKATA- 700029 

NOTICE DATED: -22.09.2022 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances no Caution Money 

will be refunded to the students of Semester - 6 (2021) on 

23.09.2022. Notice in this regard will be placed in the College 

website (www.muralidhargirlscollege.ac.in) on the 1st (First) 

week of November, 2022. 
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